

"Tim Marshall" <tmarshall@cbrr.com> 07/12/2006 10:29 AM

To "Kathy Hunter" <khunter@wutc.wa.gov>

CC

bcc

Subject RE: GCPF Request

Kathy,

Yes I received your message. We can manage the labor costs.

Thanks,

Tim Marshall

----Original Message----

From: Kathy Hunter [mailto:khunter@wutc.wa.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2006 8:49 AM

To: tmarshall@cbrr.com Subject: GCPF Request

Tim,

Just wanted to double check that you received my voicemail yesterday. As I mentioned, we are unable to provide advance payments for the cost of labor on two of Central Washington's GCPF petitions.

Please confirm that Central Washington can manage the labor costs without an advance payment. Once, the upgrades are complete, labor costs are reimbursed by the Commission. Of course, this is subject to approval of the petitions at the July 26 Open Meeting.

Thanks.

Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety Compliance Mgr. Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Telephone: 360-664-1257 Cell Phone: 360-701-1612

FAX: 360-586-1150

e-mail: khunter@wutc.wa.gov